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Watchdogs of Our Coastline—
They Mawer Sleep
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"KEEP'EM FLYING!”




Lt. Gen. Baden-Powell
overlooking the African
landscape during th
Second Boer War.
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n July 27, in Fort A.P. Hill, Virginia, the site of the 2010 National Scout Jamboree, the
O U.S. Postal Service issued a 44-cent Scouting commemorative stamp to celebrate 100

years of the adventure and spirit of scouting in the United States. Scouting was created in
England by Lieut. General Robert Baden-Powell (1857-1941). Following an experimental “scouts”
encampment in 1907 and the publication of his book, Scouting for Boys, in 1908, so many boys
(and girls) spontaneously formed scouting groups of their own that Baden-Powell agreed to open
a London Boy Scouts office. Within a year, some 50,000 scouts had joined the organization, and
in 1912, Baden-Powell and his sister Agnes Baden-Powell jointly prepared the Handbook for Girl
Guides, the sister organization to the original boy scouts.

The Boys Scouts of America (BSA) was founded in 1910 by William Boyce, a Chicago-based
publisher. During the past century, the BSA has created a strong foundation for millions of Ameri-
can youth.

A posthumous message from Baden-Powell to the international community of scouts read, in
part:
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